
 

 

 
 
29/01/21 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Google Meet feedback. 
 
The Government announced on Wednesday that all schools will not reopen until Monday 8th 

March at the very earliest. As a school, we know and understand the very real challenge that this 
brings for all members of our school community, whether this be working from home, supporting 
elderly relatives and most importantly supporting your child’s remote education.  
 
As a school we will continue to develop our remote education offer. Currently, we provide a ‘live’ 
Google Meet session for each class every morning, a pre-recorded video introduction to the 
learning for that day, one pre-recorded video for English or a wider curriculum subject and finally 
a White Rose Maths video. We have decided to structure our remote education in this way as it 
gives parents a greater degree of flexibility in how to organise their day as they will often have 
many competing commitments.  
  
We would appreciate it if you could spare a few minutes to give feedback on the daily Google Meet 
sessions.   
 
These feedback forms will be posted on the ‘Stream’ of your child’s home learning class.  
Alternatively, you can use the links below. 
 
KS1 feedback form 
https://forms.gle/acBbes6jzAwcpZ6j8 
 
KS2 feedback form 
https://forms.gle/6HkQJKHQN4y4s54s8 
 
I would like to thank you for your continued support and positive feedback which you have given 
to staff.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Vitarana 
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